
Our Scholastic Book Fair is coming soon! Held in the Media Center at
Banyan Elementary School from Monday, October 13 through

Wednesday, October 15. Students will shop during the day with their
teachers.

With every sale, Banyan earns Scholastic Dollars that Banyan staff will
spend on materials for our school! 

Volunteers needed! scan QR code to sign up: 

Starting Monday, September 22nd, 
you can set up your E-wallet for your child.

Any questions, please contact Maya Frungillo at 201-264-7405
mayafrungillo@yahoo.com .
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